
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date:     October 14, 2019    
 
To:     Priests   
 
From:    Monsignor James Schillinger, Director, Ongoing Formation of 

Priests  
 
Re:     2020 Priest Winter Institute Registration Open

           
 
Registration is open for the 2020 Priest Winter Institute scheduled for January 
26-31, 2020.  The event will be held at St. Vincent de Paul Regional Seminary 
in Boynton Beach, Florida.  The theme for the conference is “The Parables of 
Christ: Learning to Teach as He Did”, presented by Bishop Arthur Serratelli. 
 
The week will feature study, prayer, fraternity and time to rest.  The cost for 
the event is $595 and includes tuition, room and meals.   
 
To register, please visit www.svdp.edu. Click on the events tab and scroll to 
ongoing formation.  Spaces are limited.  Those interested are encouraged to 
register early. 
 
Ongoing formation funding is available for this conference. 
 

https://irp-cdn.multiscreensite.com/e179a719/files/uploaded/PWI2020.brochure.pdf
http://www.svdp.edu/

